
Rationale - 108 Missezula Lake Road 
 
Our family is requesting a permit for vacation rental use of our family cabin. We built this place 
in the early 90’s. As of the past few years, the responsibility of maintaining the building & 
increase of bills, we have come to the conclusion that this is a good way for us to keep up with 
costs. Our goal is not to over rent our place, but to cover our costs. We have found this to be 
achievable with a limited number of rentals per season. 
 
 


